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I own rural property in Douglas County Oregon. We live on a road that pavement 

ends and connects to BLM roads. We own 2 sxs and have upgraded safety 

equipment on both. It would be nice to be able to drive on pavement to access BLM 

roads in our machines. As it stands now we must trailer and leave our truck and 

trailer along the road. With the increase in vehicle break it's We hate to do this. Our 

sxs has more safety equipment on it than many cars on the road to include 

aftermarket cages, fire extinguishers,  shovels, harnesses etc. I feel that if a vehicle 

follows the law of the road they should be able to use the roads. 


